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Dear Kenneth 
 
Thank you very much for your letter of 17 January regarding my appearance 
before the Committee on Wednesday 23 February. 
 
Unfortunately, due to significant diary pressures, I am unable to appear before 
the Committee on Wednesday 23 February. 
 
However, I would be delighted to appear before the Committee on Thursday 
24 February at 1.30 pm for 90 minutes. My officials will continue to work with 
the Clerk on the logistics of the session. I will in due course respond to your 
letter of 8 December. 
 

With every good wish, 
 
Rt Hon Michael Gove MP  


